
 

 

 
December 1 2019 

 
 

Year 1 Taster Day 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
The end of the year is fast approaching. To support our Kindergarten students with their transition to Year 1 
we have planned a Year 1 Taster Day on Monday 9 December. During this time Kindergarten will be divided 
into seven mixed groups and will visit a current Year 1 classroom for an hour. Our current Year 1 teachers 
have planned exciting activities for the students during this time that are typical of a Year 1 class at the 
beginning of the year. 
 
Please note: This is not their class or teacher for 2020. It is just a taste of what it could be like next year.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please see your child’s classroom teacher or Mrs Meiring.  
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                                          Katherine Meiring 
Principal         Relieving Assistant Principal 


